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SUBJECT  :  Regarding Commencement of Virtual Classes 
 
Dear students, 
The whole world is fighting with Novel Corona virus (COVID19) Pandemic. As 
advised by WHO only social distancing can save us from spreading of the virus.In 
the view of this our Government imposes complete lock down in our country. It is 
our duty to stay safe and to make our family safe by staying at  home. During this 
time get connected with your mentor and class teachers.  
 
We have advised all our faculty members and students to install zoom app. In case 
you have any difficulty and doubt you can initiate or on your request your faculty 
members can initiate an online tutorial or webinar or doubt clearing class online 
and very soon by  28.03.2020  we are moving towards completely virtual 
environment using TCSION Virtual Glassdoor for virtual classes. 
 
Stay safe and healthy. 
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